
The Town of Minturn is seeking letters of interest 
for an open seat on the Historic Preservation 
Commission (HPC). Interested parties are required 
to submit letters of interest by 5:00PM, Thursday, 
July 27, 2023 to planner1@minturn.org or submit at 
Minturn town hall, 302 Pine St, 2nd floor. Applicants 
should attend the Council meeting at 5:30PM on 
Wednesday August 2, 2023 at Minturn town hall for 
a brief interview process. The HPC meets the third 
Tuesday of the month. HPC is composed of five 
voting members who have demonstrated interest in, 
competence with, or knowledge of the Town’s history 
and/or historic preservation. At least 3 of the voting 
members shall be full time Residents, Property or 
business Owners, or designated representatives 
of Property or business Owners within the Town 
of Minturn. At least 2 of the voting members 
shall be professionals or shall have extensive 
expertise in a preservation-related discipline, 
including but not limited to History, Architecture, 
Landscape Architecture, American Studies, 
American Civilization, Construction and Building 
Trades, Cultural Geography, Cultural Anthropology, 
Environmental Expertise, Planning, Real Estate, or 
Archeology. 
PUBLISHED IN THE VAIL DAILY ON SATURDAY, 
JULY 1, 2023, MONDAY, JULY 10, 2023, FRIDAY, 
JULY 21, 2023 AND WEDNESDAY, JULY 26, 2023.


